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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 
Senior Counsel 

Phone: 603-724-2135 

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

 
November 18, 2021 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 
 
Re: Docket No. DE 21-087; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 
 Default Service Request for the Six-Month Period February 1, 2022, to July 31, 2022  
 Request for Hearing Date 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 

On October 5, 2021, Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. notified the Commission 
of its proposed timeline for this docket, including a proposed filing date of December 17, 2021, 
and the need for a Commission order by December 27, 2021.  

 
I write to notify the Commission that it has not yet scheduled a hearing in this docket 

and to respectfully ask that one be set for on or about December 22, 2021. 
 
Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

 
 
Cc: Service List 

Liberty·· 


